
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 
answer by the Convener of the 
Planning Committee at a meeting of 
the Council on 17 March 2022 

The Council has promoted its intention to have a Short Term 

Lets Control Area including in a press release on 23 

February 2022.  

Given that the changes to Planning rules will not affect 

properties that have operated in this way for more than 10 

years: 

Question (1) What number and proportion of short term-lets is it expected

will be required to seek planning permission to continue

operating?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What is the expectation with regard to how many of these

may be successful in gaining planning permission?

Answer (2) 


